
JOINT EXECUTIVE SESSION 

 
 

The Wabash County Commissioners and The Wabash County Council met in 
Joint Executive Session on Tuesday, May 7, 2013 at 12:00 noon in the 

Commissioner’s Meeting Room.   
 
Council Members Jim Kaltenmark, Claude Markstahler, Randy Curless, Gary 

Nose, Jeff Dawes, Bill Ruppel and Mike Ridenour were in attendance along with 
Commissioners Barry Eppley and Scott Givens.  Also in attendance at the 
meeting were County Attorney Steve Downs, County Auditor Linda Conrad, 

Chief Deputy Auditor B.J. Grube, Judge Robert McCallen, and CASA director, 
Dee Street.  The purpose of the meeting was to receive information about a 

prospective employee in accordance with Indiana code 5-14-1.5-6.1 (b)(5). No 
other subject was discussed per Indiana code. 


